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Reminder: Starting Nov. 1, All Employers Must Use the 

Revised Form I-9 
By: Andrea Bartoloni 

 

Starting November 1, 2023, all employers must use the revised Form I-9, Employment 

Eligibility Verification, with the edition date 08/01/23, when completing the employment 

eligibility verification process. This updated Form I-9 reflects the option for eligible 

employers to verify employment eligibility remotely. This edition is available now, and 

starting November 1, all previous versions will no longer be accepted. If you do not use 

the 08/01/23 edition of Form I-9, you may be subject to penalties.  

  

Please reach out to us if you have any questions. 
 
 

 

Andrea Bartoloni 
Shareholder 

(503) 226-8622 

abartoloni@buchalter.com 
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